

November 1, 2017

Mr. Ed Schneider Mack Madness 1455 Hambiltonian Way York, PA 17404

Dear Ed,

Thank you for your October 2017 donation of \$2000 to Easterseals Western and Central Pennsylvania.

For nearly 100 years, Easterseals has been the indispensable resource for people and families challenged by disability. Your donation will enable Easterseals to continue to provide the tools and resources to individuals with disabilities enabling them to live as independently as possible. We are grateful for your interest and support of our efforts to provide the greatest gift of all to an individual with disabilities—

Independence!

On behalf of the thousands of children and adults with disabilities and their families touched by the services of Easterseals Western and Central Pennsylvania each year, I extend my heartfelt gratitude for your generosity and interest.

Sincerely.

Matt Ernst

Vice President, Programs and Business Development

Please retain this letter for IRS documentation. Easterseals does not provide goods or services as whole or partial consideration for this contribution.

As a 501(c) 3 organization, your gift to Easterseals Western and Central Pennsylvania is tax deductible in accordance with federal laws.

that You.